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COUNTY COUNSEL MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 
DATE: October 2, 2024 
 
TO: Each Member of the Board of Supervisors 
 Mona Miyasato, County Executive Officer  
 
FROM: Callie Patton Kim, Deputy County Counsel 
 
RE: Facilitation Report—Appeal of Tait Residential Additions and Garage Project 
  
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
In accordance with Resolution Number 95-462, the Office of County Counsel offered facilitation 
of the appeal filed by Leonard and Melanie Judson of the Tait Residential Additions and Garage 
Project.  The parties participated in the County’s facilitation on July 17, 2024, but they were 
unable to reach an agreement.   
 
This appeal is now scheduled to be heard by the Board on October 15, 2024. 
 
Please contact me or Chief Assistant Amber Holderness with any questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Copy: Planning & Development 
  
  
 
 


